
 
 

 
   

 
Our ref: GRCR/GR  
08 April 2009 15.19 
 
Mr. David Archbold, 
Managing Director, 
Information and Communication Technology Authority, 
3rd Floor Alissta Towers, 
P.O. Box 2502GT, 
Grand Cayman. KY1-1104 
 
 
Dear Mr. Archbold: 
 
Re:  LIME CD 2009-1 (FLLRIC Implementation) 

 
Further to the conversation this morning between Mr. Vandendries and Mr. Connors, Cable and Wireless 
(Cayman Islands) Limited t/a LIME regrets to advise the Authority that it will be unable to file its submission in 
CD 2009-1 (FLLRIC Implementation) on the 7th April 2009.  We expect to be able to file the complete 
documentation, including redacted version, on Thursday 9 April 2009, and request an extension to that date. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Cable & Wireless (Cayman Islands) Ltd. d.b.a LIME 
 
‘signed’ 
________________________ 
Frans Vandendries  
Vice President Regulatory Affairs 
 
cc:   Anthony Ritch, Country Manager (Cayman), LIME  
 Ed Duke, Regulatory Finance Advisor, LIME _ 
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